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4 December 2024

Temporary Closure of Lobby Staircase at Club Siena

Dear Members and Guests,

Please be informed that lobby staircase at Club Siena will be temporarily
closed for carpet replacement from 9 December (Monday) to 11 December
(Wednesday). For your convenience, please use the elevator during this period.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
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NOTICE

FROM CLUB MANAGEMENT



